
From: Cllr Belinda Donovan 
Sent: 15 December 2021 15:20 
To: Licensing HF: H&F; Overton Adrian: H&F   
Subject: Licensing application 2021/01448/LAPR Address 51 Fulham Broadway, 
SW6 1AE premises license case officer Maria Dimitriou 
 
I am as a Councillor, backing the local residents association in objection to this 
application.  
 
This premises has caused problems for a long time and the new applicant is a 
relative of the previous premises license holder.   
 
There is a history of selling to underage drinkers which is of great concern and in 
total breach of one of your licensing objectives - protecting children from harm.  I 
gather that this has been a huge temptation for children living in the Samuel Lewis 
Trust housing to regularly purchase alcohol from this premises as it is so 
conveniently placed for them. 
 
I ask for the sake of local children (and their parents) that this License is not 
granted.  I gather that all licensing objectives have been abused in the past. 
 
Cllr Belinda Donovan 
Shadow Cabinet Assistant for Crime and Housing 
Hammersmith and Fulham Council 
 


